AlG

AlG to Report First Quarter 2024 Financial Results on May 1, 2024, and Host Conference Call on May
2

April 3, 2024 at 4:38 PM EDT

NEW YORK--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Apr. 3, 2024-- American International Group, Inc. (NYSE: AIG) will report financial results for the first quarter ended
March 31, 2024, after the market closes on Wednesday, May 1, 2024. AIG’s press release and financial supplement will be available in the Investors
section of AIG’s website at https://www.aig.com.

AIG will also host a conference call on Thursday, May 2, 2024, at 8:30 a.m. ET to review these results. The live, listen-only webcast is open to the
public and can be accessed in the Investors section of hitps://www.aig.com. A replay will be available after the call at the same location.

About AIG

American International Group, Inc. (NYSE: AIG) is a leading global insurance organization. AIG provides insurance solutions that help businesses and
individuals in approximately 190 countries and jurisdictions protect their assets and manage risks through AIG operations and network partners. For
additional information, visit www.aig.com. This website with additional information about AIG has been provided as a convenience, and the information
contained on such website is not incorporated by reference into this press release.

AIG is the marketing name for the worldwide operations of American International Group, Inc. All products and services are written or provided by
subsidiaries or affiliates of American International Group, Inc. Products or services may not be available in all countries and jurisdictions, and coverage
is subject to underwriting requirements and actual policy language. Non-insurance products and services may be provided by independent third
parties. Certain property casualty coverages may be provided by a surplus lines insurer. Surplus lines insurers do not generally participate in state
guaranty funds, and insureds are therefore not protected by such funds.

View source version on businesswire.com: https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20240403141883/en/

Quentin McMillan (Investors): guentin.mcmillan@aig.com
Claire Talcott (Media): claire.talcoti@aig.com

Source: American International Group, Inc.
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